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Beachwood Breeze

     



P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
                         Nov./ Dec. 2012
     River Region Human Services (RRHS) Information
   RRHS does not plan to have a winter camp for the school holidays, Dec 17, 2012 to Jan 2, 2013.   However, the center will
    be open for services.  If you need to stop in to use the computers or ask about other services, the hours the center will be
    open are from 9:30 a.m. –  5:00 p.m.   Also, RRHS has FREE bus passes (ages 18 years or older) you can pick up once a 
    week.  The passes are good for one day only.  The new RRHS Activities Coordinator is Frank Emanuel.  If you have any 
    questions, his telephone number is 928-1213.   We welcome Mr. Emanuel to the Beachwood subdivision and look forward
    to more great activities.

    For the children in the after school program, RRHS organized a Fall Festival on 10/31/12.  The activities included a 3 legged

    race, tug of war game, face painting, handmade puppets, hot dogs and cup cakes.   Good old fashioned fun times!!!




        Old Telephone Poles Resolution
    The association President contacted Comcast representative to inquire about who is responsible for removing the old utility
    poles.  Apparently there was some confusion between JEA and Comcast regarding removal.  Now the matter has been 
    brought to the attention of the proper office, you may notice two red dots on the old poles that are in the computer system 
    and scheduled for removal. 




     UNF Community Project Completed
   The project completed by the UNF students in October was successful.  At the November 20, 2012 civic association 

     meeting, Dr. Soares shared the findings of the students enrolled in the Soil & Foundations course.  The students studied
     the slope of the soil around the homes and provided the results to Dr. Soares.



                  Children Waiting at the Bus Stops  
     During a civic meeting a concerned parent shared that quite often some unsupervised children are using foul language
     and throwing trash down while waiting on their school bus.  A suggestion was made that more parents should wait along 
     with their children until the bus arrives to hopefully reduce the use of foul language and discourage throwing trash.
                                                               Property Watch While Your Away 
         If you plan to be away from home for a vacation, you can contact  the JSO to request a Property Watch for your home.  
         You can visit the JSO Regency Square office, next to J.C. Penney, telephone no. 726-5100 or call 630-0500 to give the
         operator your name, address and dates you’ll be out of town.  A JSO officer will try to drive by once per shift (time 
         permitting) to check on your home.

         Also, at the last ShAdCo meeting, the representative from our neighborhood learned that auto burglary is up as the main
         crime in our zone.  The best deterrent to such a crime, is to LOCK your car doors and keep valuables out of sight.
                                                                    Recycle Your Cartons

        The city is promoting recycling again “Let The Carton Live On”.  New items accepted in the recycle bins are
         cereal boxes, paper towel rolls, plastic grocery bags and styrofoam.  For more details call 630-city (2489).
                                                 Thank You To The Newsletter Distributors

       A special note of thanks to the volunteers who graciously deliver the newsletters and donate their time.  Their
        efforts definitely deserved to be recognized. – Thank you for your service to the Beachwood community!
        Remember, if you misplace or need to reference the Beachwood Breeze newsletters, it is uploaded at 

        www.neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood under the tab Our Info.
 


      Next Civic Meeting – Tuesday, Dec. 18th at 7:30 pm 

          at Community Center, 11758 Marina Drive (next to basketball courts)





Thank You in advance for making a difference and 

contributing to the Beachwood Civic Association
